
Frederick County Retired School Personnel Association 
March 12, 2019 

Luncheon at Dutch’s Daughter Restaurant 
 

President Linda King called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon. 
 
Pledge and Prayer:  Bill Price 
 
Business:  Debbie Thackston and Marsha Wise introduced new members. 
                     Linda King reminded all about Happy Hour at Oscar’s on April 11. 

Shirley McDonald reported that $1,165 was collected for the scholarship 
fund. 
Thanks to Debbie Thacktson for the plants for door prizes. 
 

Speaker:.  Priscilla Rall is part of the Veterans History Project for Frederick County.   
This organization collects stories about WWI AND WWII from families 
and is filed at the National Archives.        
Her presentation was based on the diary of Wilbur Baker which she has 
published in a book. . Bill Baker (teacher in FCPS) thanked Priscilla for 
publishing this information for their family.  
 
Adjourned at 1:50 pm. 
 
 


